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Dear Mums and Dads,  

 

We, at Risca Primary School, value the relationship between parents and the school very 

highly.  Schools are incredibly busy places and ours is characterised by colourful activities 

and supportive interactions between adults and children each and every day.   

We want to give you the opportunity to see learning in action and to understand the 

experiences that your children are having each day.  We’d love to invite you into school to be 

part of our next ‘Learning Walk’.  This will give you the opportunity to see what learning 

really looks like each day for your children.   

The ‘Learning Walk’ will cover Numeracy across the school.  We will have a brief chat about 

how we teach maths, some of the scaffolds and some the methods we use across the school.  

This will be followed by a tour of the school from Reception to Year 6.   

Unfortunately, we can only accommodate a maximum of ten adults and we’ll allocate places on 

a first come first served basis. 

The ‘Learning Walk’ will take place on Tuesday 28th November at 10.15am.  It should last 

about an hour.  If you would like to attend please contact the office.  

Yours sincerely, 

Helen King 
 

Deputy Headteacher 
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